
 

 

4th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 Hi-5 Netball: Cavendish vs Oswald Rd 
 
Your child has been invited to take part in a friendly netball match against Cavendish Primary 
School on Monday 18th June from 3:45pm – 4:45pm. This will take place at Cavendish 
Primary School, so you will have to arrange transport for your child to get to and from the 
venue. Please see the squad below to help you with arranging lifts: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please feel free to pick your child up from the office slightly earlier than usual on the day to 
ensure that you get to Cavendish on time. 
 
Please note that the match will replace our normal training session on Tuesday 19th 
June for that week only. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return it to Miss Davis as soon as possible.  
 
Kind regards,  
Channi Davis and Swifty Bell 
Year 5 Teacher and Netball Coach 

 

Hi-5 Netball: Cavendish vs Oswald Rd 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________   
 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the netball friendly on Monday 18th June  [  ]  
 
 
Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 

Heidi Rosie Leila Freya 

Sam Max Maryam Isobel 

Esme Aliza Grace Rosie 

Lauren Adwita Galaxie Maia 


